

ĐỀ ÔN TẬP THI HK2- E8 (đề 04)

I. Circle the word whose main stress pattern is not the same as that of the others (1m)

- | | | | |
|----------------------|----------------|---------------|---------------|
| 1. A. liquify | B. appliance | C. helicopter | D. document |
| 2. A. mixture | B. wonder | C. perform | D. heritage |
| 3. A. guarantee | B. properly | C. chocolate | D. printer |
| 4. A. computer | B. ingredient | C. available | D. bulletin |
| 5. A. national | B. grammatical | C. medical | D. chemical |
| 6. A. athletic | B. historic | C. dramatic | D. classic |
| 7. A. scientifically | B. economic | C. artistic | D. scientific |

II. Circle the word that has underlined part pronounced differently from the others (1m)

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-----------------------------|------------------------|----------------------------|
| 8. A. over <u>head</u> | B. <u>te</u> ammate | C. <u>spe</u> aker | D. <u>be</u> an |
| 9. A. ran <u>ger</u> | B. su <u>gar</u> | C. religio <u>s</u> | D. <u>gi</u> ant |
| 10. A. arm <u>y</u> | B. joll <u>y</u> | C. liquif <u>y</u> | D. cry <u>st</u> al |
| 11. A. <u>h</u> our | B. <u>h</u> onor | C. <u>h</u> onest | D. <u>h</u> ow |
| 12. A. <u>re</u> cycle | B. <u>me</u> dical | C. che <u>m</u> ical | D. ath <u>le</u> tic |
| 13. A. <u>po</u> llute | B. <u>bo</u> tan <u>i</u> c | C. <u>co</u> ntaminate | D. <u>eco</u> nom <u>y</u> |
| 14. A. <u>i</u> nto | B. <u>h</u> ist <u>o</u> ry | C. <u>ti</u> ny | D. <u>d</u> isease |

III. Choose the best answer (2ms)

- He has not finished the report _____.
A. ever B. just C. never D. yet
- My sister was cooking _____ I was doing my homework.
A. while B. in case C. if D. because
- This book _____ yesterday by me.
A. to buy B. was bought C. is bought D. buying
- Nam is talking on the phone. He _____ on the phone.
A. always talk B. always is talking C. always talks D. is always talking
- Do you find anything _____ there ?
A. interested B. useful C. easily D. bored
- Vietnam is a _____ country .
A. rice- exported B. rice- export C. rice - exporting D. export-rice
- I don't know how _____ a birthday u
A. make B. making C. to make D. made
- _____ you post this letter for me, please? – OK.
A. Do B. Are C. Will D. Shall
- The man _____ in the garden is my grandfather.
A. works B. working C. worked D. is working
- Glass should be collected and sent to factories for _____.
A. reusing B. reducing C. refilling D. recycling
- We _____ morning exercise at six o'clock yesterday.
A. took B. take C. are taking D. were taking
- My friend, Lam _____ to school late.
A. is always going B. was always going C. goes always D. always goes
- The Statue of Liberty _____ by French people.
A. design B. designed C. was designed D. was designing

14. Ha Long Bay is _____ by UNESCO as a World Heritage Site.
A. studied B. recognized C. known D. seen
15. _____ is often called "The Windy City".
A. Hawaii B. Chicago C. New York D. San Francisco
16. She promises she _____ study hard for the next exam.
A. won't B. will C. is D. must
17. _____ in Cambodia should be really known as a wonder.
A. Angkor Wat B. The Taj Mahal
C. The Hanging of Babylon D. The Statue of Zeus
18. My school hasn't held a/an _____ contest yet.
A. flower-arranging B. flowers-arranging
C. arranging-flowers D. arranging-flower
19. *They haven't seen their uncle for ten years.*
A. The last time they saw their uncle was ten years ago.
B. Ten years ago they first saw their uncle.
C. Ten years is a long time for them to see their uncle.
D. It's ten years when their uncle first saw them.
20. *"Can I borrow your ruler, Lan?" asked Viet.*
A. Lan asked Viet if Viet could lend her his ruler.
B. Viet asked whether he could borrow Lan's ruler.
C. Viet wanted to lend Lan his ruler.
D. Lan wanted to borrow Viet's ruler.
21. *festival/ enjoyed/ very much/ Mr Robinson/ the/ that/ he/ said.*
A. He enjoyed the festival very much Mr Robinson said that
B. Mr Robinson enjoyed the festival that he said very much.
C. Mr Robinson said he enjoyed that festival the very much.
D. Mr Robinson said that he enjoyed the festival very much.
10. You must be _____ when you enter this program .
A. careless B. carelessly C. careful D. carefully
22. *Nobody will solve this hard problem.*
A. This hard problem will be solved B. This hard problem won't be solved
C. This hard problem isn't solved D. All are correct
23. *Which sentence is correct?*
A. All the flights was cancelled because of thick fog yesterday.
B. All the flight were cancelled because thick fog yesterday.
C. All the flights were cancelled because thick fog yesterday.
D. All the flights were cancelled because of thick fog yesterday.
24. *We/ use/ art/ communicate/ 200 years.*
A. We will be using art to communicate in 200 years.
B. We will use art for communicating for 200 years.
C. We will have used art to communicating in 200 years.
D. We will be using art for communicating by 200 years.
25. *I/ look forward to/ hear/ you/ soon.*
A. I am looking forward to hearing from you soon.
B. I am looking forward to hear from you soon.
C. So am I looking forward to hear from you soon.
D. I look forward to hear from you soon.
26. *The number/ English speakers/ increase/ recent years.*

A. The number of English speakers increase in recent years.

B. The number of English speakers have increased in recent years.

C. The number of English speakers increased in recent years.

D. The number of English speakers has increased in recent years.

27. According/ latest report/ the number/ people/ injured/ typhoon/ nearly/ 150.

A. According to the latest report, the number of people injured in the typhoon was nearly 150.

B. According to the latest report, the number of people were injured in the typhoon were nearly 150.

C. According to latest, the number of people injured in the typhoon were nearly 150.

D. According to the latest report, the number of people have injured in the typhoon was nearly 150.

28. Tsunamis/ also/ refer/ the public/ tidal waves.

A. Tsunamis also referred to the public as tidal waves.

B. Tsunamis also refer to the public as tidal waves.

C. Tsunamis is also referred as the public as tidal waves.

D. Tsunamis are also referred to the public as tidal waves.

IV. Choose the word or phrase that needs correcting. (1m)

1. I always keep the window open so as to letting the fresh air in.
A B C D

2. Lan tidied the bedrooms and cleaned the windows since yesterday.
A B C D

3. He is going to get to work earlier in order impress the boss.
A B C D

4. Da Lat is known like a city of pines, waterfalls and flowers.
A B C D

5. Lots of information are stored in the computer.
A B C D

6. Would you mind if I ask you a question?
A B C D

7. I haven't seen her since we have left school.
A B C D

8. They met her while they crossed the street.
A B C D

9. They happily looked at the children play in the yard.
A B C D

10. When Andrew saw the question, he was knowing the answer immediately.
A B C D

V. Put the verbs into the correct tenses

1. While Tim (drive) _____ to work, he had a wonderful idea.

2. We (not meet) _____ since last year.

3. Would you mind if I (turn) _____ on the TV?

4. I (do) _____ my homework between 8 and 9 pm last night.

VI. Rewrite the sentences as the same meanings using the following suggestions (2ms)

1. Shall I sit here ?

-> *Do you mind if* _____ ?

2. My father bought a car yesterday.

A car _____

3. " Are you a doctor?". Nam asked me.

Nam asked me if _____

4. Has anyone asked you for your opinions?

Have _____ ?

5. We will invite some old teachers to our class meeting.

Some old teachers _____

6. "I can do this test", he said.

He said _____

VII Read the passage and answer the questions.

Technology has advanced to the point where instant communication anywhere in the world is an everyday fact of life. Technology has improved, and has a positive impact on communication as a whole in many (31) _____. It has increased the reliability of sending messages to others, made it easier to meet new people and keep (32) _____ touch with friends.

Modern communication is handled by wireless signals, undersea cables, satellites and other (33) _____ technology, ensuring the fast delivery of messages and data to any locations. The accessibility of technology also means that you don't need to be in any special locations like a post office or mail room to send a message; all you need is a cell phone.

Online communication has (34) _____ the door to new ways of communicating with strangers and taking part in communities. Chat rooms, (35) _____ forums and dating sites let people meet each other and get to know more people without having to be there in person.

- | | | | |
|----------------|---------------|----------------|----------------|
| 1. A. methods | B. means | C. forms | D. ways |
| 2. A. on | B. out | C. for | D. in |
| 3. A. advanced | B. high | C. simple | D. basic |
| 4. A. opened | B. closed | C. been opened | D. been closed |
| 5. A. channel | B. discussion | C. cyber | D. media |

VIII. Read the passage. And decide if the following statements are true (T) or false (F).

Living in Scotland

Scotland is the UK's most northern country and has around 790 islands off its coasts – 130 of which have people living on them. Scotland is well known for its stunning landscapes, beautiful beaches and lochs, which are fresh water lakes. There are over 600 square miles of lochs in Scotland including the most famous one, Loch Ness.

It has a population of just over five million people which is about 8.5 per cent of the whole UK population. Over 2 million of these live in Glasgow and Edinburgh, and almost half of Scotland's population live in the Central Belt, where both the largest city (Glasgow), and the capital city Edinburgh) are located.

Scotland also hosts one of the biggest arts festivals in the world. This is commonly known as the Edinburgh Festival but is actually made up of a number of different festivals which happen at different times of the year, though many do take place in August and September. Many people have heard of the Fringe Festival, but there are also the International Festival, the Film Festival, the Children's Festival and the Edinburgh Mela which is an intercultural festival.

1. Scottish people inhabit on over 1/6 of its all islands. _____
2. Scotland's population is over 1/10 of the whole UK population. _____
3. People in Scotland prefer living in other areas to big cities. _____
4. There are 2 common months for Edinburgh Festival. _____
5. There won't be any special events exclusively for kids in this Festival. _____

IX. Read the following passage and answer the answers (2ms)

The festival was held in the communal house yard about one kilometer away from the river. There were three competitions: water-fetching, fire-making and rice-cooking. In the water-fetching contest, one person from each team had to run to the river to get the water. In the fire-making contest, two team members had to make a fire in the traditional way. Six people from each team took part in the rice-cooking contest. They had to separate the rice from the husk and then cook the rice.

Answer the questions:

1. Where was the rice-cooking festival held?

2. How many competitions were there in the festival?

3. How was the fire made?

4. How many people from each team took part in the water-fetching contest?

The End